Monday Memo

Diocese of Thunder Bay News ¢ Notices ¢ Upcoming Events November 25, 2024

Exaltation of the Holy Cross Church: is pleased to have Father Terry Sawchuk lead an Advent
Mission, Tuesday, November 26 & Wednesday, November 27 at 6:30 pm in the church hall at
415 Victoria Ave West, Thunder Bay. Coffee will be served, all are welcome.

Corpus Christi Church: Christmas CRAFT AND BAKE SALE November 30, Saturday from 10:00
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. and December 1 from 11:00 to 1 p.m. There will be lots of baking and
craft items for sale, hats, mitts, scarfs, quilts, bowl cozies, trivets, and much much more. See
you there.

St. Andrew's Parish is hosting an ADVENT RETREAT with Msgr. Pat Stilla on Monday,
December 2nd and Tuesday, December 3rd from 7 p.m. to 8 p.m. in Saunders Hall. The
theme for the retreat, is "Preparing in Advent for Christmas; The Gospel Message in Popular
Lyrics". All are welcome.

ST. PETER’S CWL will be hosting a “Nearly New Christmas Decorations Yard Sale on Saturday
December 7th from 10 - 12 ....we will have the coffee on for our shoppers..

Knights of Columbus Christmas Party : Small Group Christmas Dinner & Dance. Saturday
December 14, 2024. Symposium 6:30pm, Dinner 7:30pm, Dance 9:00pm — 1:00am. Reserve
your Table. Round Tables of 8, $44.00 per person (taxes included) Buffet: Salads, Penne,
Meatballs, Roast Chicken, Sweet & Sour Spareribs, Perogies, Mashed Potatoes & Gravy, Hot
Vegetables, Rolls/Butter, Desserts / Coffee. Cash Bar DJ- 2 Tone Music. Call Rosie at 807-623-
3252 to Reserve a table.

The Thunder Bay Diocesan CWL Councilis pleased to present an Advent Service at St. Dominic
Church on Saturday, December 14 from10:00am to 12:00pm facilitated by Father Terry, the
Diocesan Spiritual Advisor. The theme is “Mother of the Americas, Mother of New Hope:
Exploring the message of Our Lady of Guadelupe. Everyone is welcome! It will be a faithful
and enriching way to spend a morning:

The Saint Patrick’s Cathedral Grief Support Group is planning to offer the program this

winter, if we receive the required number of applicants. The once-a-week two-hour sessions
will be held over a six-week period, starting on Sunday, January 26, 2025. There is no charge
and all materials are provided. Individuals who are interested in participating are asked to
call the Cathedral Parish Office at 807-622-5389 and leave their contact information for
potential registration. They will be contacted by a team member to answer any questions
and to confirm their commitment to the program.



